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Lisa Kennedy

From: Gordon Clark <Gordon.Clark@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 24 February 2020 4:21 PM
To: Lisa Kennedy
Subject: RE: Nebraska Estate planning proposal (PP_2015_SHOAL_002_01)

Lisa 
In Eric’s absence please accept this brief response from me. 
 
As you may recall from the liaison meeting at the end of last year, this PP has been impacted and 
delayed by staff vacancies and other more pressing work.  
 
We have also been resolving the Section 34A biodiversity issue with OEH. Also the ‘strategic 
bushfire assessment’ was completed at the end of 2019. 
 
Council is committed to finalising this PP and as such requests a 12 month Gateway extension 
until 4 March 2021. 
 
Gordon  
 

From: Lisa Kennedy <Lisa.Kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 24 February 2020 1:23 PM 
To: Kerrie Mackey <Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Nebraska Estate planning proposal (PP_2015_SHOAL_002_01) 
 
Hi Kerrie 
 
Just noticed that the Gateway Determination for Nebraska Estate planning proposal (PP_2015_SHOAL_002_01) 
expires on 4 March 2020. 
 
Could you please ask the officer who is looking after this one in Eric’s absence to give me a call on 4247 1827 to 
discuss further. 
 
Thanks Lisa 
 
 
Lisa Kennedy 
Planner, Southern Region 
 
Local and Regional Planning | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 4247 1827  |  E lisa.kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au 
84 Crown St, Wollongong NSW 2500 | PO Box 5475, Wollongong NSW 2520 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 
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This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only 
for the addressee named above. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then 
destroy the original message. 


